ARCHDIOCESE OF CHICAGO

Office for Religious



P.O. Box 1979 Chicago, IL 60690

RETIREMENT FUND FOR RELIGIOUS

December 22, 2016

Rev. Dong Ping Li St. Therese Chinese Catholic Church 218 W. Alexander St. Chicago, IL 60616-1910

Dear Father Li,

Peace and Christmas blessings!

On behalf of all of the retired religious of the Archdiocese and of the United States, I would like to thank you and the members of St. Therese Chinese Catholic Parish for your generous donation of \$993.00 (ck #2515) for the Retirement Fund for Religious. Your parish gift continues to make it possible for religious communities to provide quality care for their retired members who selflessly served the People of God through years of dedicated service.

Please be assured of the prayers of all religious, both retired and active, asking God's continued blessings upon your parish throughout the Christmas season and 2017 New Year. If you have any questions regarding the Retirement Fund, please don't hesitate to contact me at 312-534-8234 or jzonsius@archchicago.org.

Gratefully,

Sister Judith Zonsius, O.S.B.

Retirement Fund for Religious Coordinator

Archdiocese of Chicago